
April 15, 2019

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess
Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223

RE: Case 15-M-0180 – In the Matter of Regulation and Oversight of Distributed energy Resource
Providers and Products

Dear Secretary Burgess:

The enclosed addendum, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid
(“Company”), is being transmitted for filing in compliance with Order of the Public Service Commission
(“Commission”), State of New York issued and effective March 14, 2019 in Case No. 15-M-0180.

Addendum No. 2 – Uniform Business Practices for Distributed Energy
Resource Providers (UBP-DERS)

To PSC No. 219 Gas

Effective: May 1, 2019

Purpose of the Filing

On March 14, 2019, the Commission issued an Order Expanding Uniform Business Practices for
Distributed Energy Resource Suppliers (“Order”). This filing complies with Ordering Paragraph 2 of that
Order.

The requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication has been
waived for this Order.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Dawn Herrity at (929) 324-4580 or
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com.

Sincerely,

/s/ Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
U.S. Strategy & Regulation

/dh
Attachments

Received: 04/16/2019


